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Third Retreat at Angle’s Rest February, 2009.  Ensemble practices their Karate moves with 
Sensei James Arana. “I am young. I am strong. I am intelligent. I am focused. I am always 
humble and polite. Oooush!” 
 

We would like to acknowledge Nakeah and Jon 
for their leadership work with 4th & 5th graders in the  

Rebecca Johnson after school program.   
We would also like to welcome and acknowledge Shareef for 

beginning to work with the after school program as well! 
 
 

               

Mark your 
Calendars 

 

MARCH 
13th-15th 

is 
our next 
Retreat  

 

The upcoming retreat 

brings us into an 

exciting new phase 

as an ensemble.  We 

have reached the 

half-way point of our 

creative journey.  

 We will start to 

rehearse our script.  

 


